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I would like to invite the Inspectors to visit my property, 
We enjoy the only complete view of the entire airport as it can be seen from Earth. The entire airfield is visible and the
impact of changes in departing air traffic that will be occasioned, in the event this proposal is granted, can be no better
observed.
I can make the property available on any date and there is ample parking for as many vehicles as might be envisaged.
Given that my two-million-pound project, Ichi-Coo Park, is under threat if the proposal proceeds, I would hope the
Inspectors would consider this an appropriate and beneficial opportunity.
The lights in this nighttime photo, attached, give a clear illustration of the extent of the view. I can take a daytime picture if
that assists you.
Yours faithfully
Robin Redmile-Gordon
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